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            March 2024 

   

Swimming Lessons 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be starting swimming lessons for all children towards the end of April (weather permitting).  

 

However, the swimming pool is notoriously expensive to maintain. This year FOBS have donated a huge amount of 

money towards the running costs, therefore we are asking for a donation of £18 per child for swimming lessons, as 

you will agree this is exceptional value as the children receive an average of 15 swimming lessons from April-October 

whilst our pool is open. 

 

Children will need to bring their swimming trunks/costumes, a towel and sliders/flip flops or crocs. 

 

Children will not be allowed to swim for 48 hours if they have had sickness or an upset stomach. 

Please do not allow your children to bring toiletries such as talcum powder or deodorant.  

 

Children will not be allowed to swim unless their permission slip has been returned to the office. 

 

Please note, even though the pool is heated, swimming can still only take place if we feel the weather is appropriate 

and the daily check on the water quality in the pool is up to the required standard. If for any reason the swimming 

lesson is cancelled we will always seek to reallocate it.  

 

Further Requirements: 

 One piece costume for girls and trunks or fitted swimming shorts for boys.  

 Goggles can be worn 

 Long hair must be tied back 

 All jewellery must be removed 

 Verucca socks must be worn/ Cuts must be covered 

 Sliders/flip flops or crocs are needed should a child need to urgently leave the pool area 

 A named bag for wet clothing 

 

Please complete the slip and return to the office by Friday 19th April 

If you will find this amount difficult to meet please contact Mrs. Cox in confidence to discuss this further. 

 

Best Wishes 

Michelle Cox 
Mrs. M. Cox 

Head Teacher 

 



 

                                                                           

     
 

Bredhurst CEP School – Swimming Lessons  Return by Friday 19th April 

 

 

Name………………………………………………….Class …………………………………. 

 

 

Name………………………………………………….Class …………………………………. 

 

 

Name……………………………………………….....Class………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend swimming lessons and enclose a donation of £18 per child. 

 

I have paid by BACS 

 

BACS Details 

A/c no.83297758 

Sort code 60-60-08 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………  Date………………………  

 

 

 

 

 


